


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The license has been granted by the 

Santa Eulalia townhall and the building 

will start in Fall 2023. 

The new project will have large living 

áreas.  Four en suite bedrooms. 

An infinity pool surrounded by a beautiful 

garden and relaxing chill out areas to 

enjoy the good weather of the island will 

complete the property. 



 





 



 



 


